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Bishop John Robinson CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr Ken Maslin

 Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jo Richardson 
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Dear Parent or Carer

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION
There is a vacancy for a parent governor on our school’s governing body and I am writing to invite nominations to fill the vacancy.

Parent governors play an important role as members of the governing body, which is responsible for directing the conduct of the school and for promoting high standards of educational achievement. The elected parent governor will also chair the parent council once this starts up again. The term of office for parent governors as determined by the governing body is 4 years. (Some details about the work of the school’s governing body are enclosed.) Training is available for all governors and those new to being a governor are encouraged to attend induction training.

If you would like to stand for election please arrange for the enclosed nomination form to be completed and returned to the school not later than 15/11/14. I particularly encourage those parents who have already expressed an interest in this. 
Nominations must be from parents or carers with children at the school on the day that nominations close. Parents/carers putting their names forward are invited to provide some brief biographical details limited to not more than 300 words suitable for inclusion in the ballot paper. Parents/carers who have paid employment in the school for 500 hours per academic year or more or who are elected members of the Local Authority are not eligible to stand in these elections.

The enclosed sheet summarises the qualifications to serve as a governor. Anyone standing for election must certify that he/she is not disqualified for any reason.

If there are more nominations than vacancies the election will be by secret ballot. If that is necessary, voting papers will be sent to all parents together with details of the ballot procedure.

Yours sincerely

Ken Maslin – Headteacher

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION Return Form
I would like to put my name forward as a candidate for Parent Governor. 

My Name is ____________________________. I have a child/children in Year ______.

I have read the qualifications to serve as a governor certify that I am not disqualified for any reason.

Parents/carers putting their names forward are invited to provide some brief biographical details limited to not more than 300 words suitable for inclusion in the ballot paper. This can be submitted electronically if preferred and emailed to sao@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk  

Brief biographical details why you are a suitable candidate for Parent Governor

	


Signed __________________________________________

Date_____________________________________________

Hoveton Road


Thamesmead


London SE28 8LW
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